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House Captains – Terms 3 & 4 

We are delighted to be able to announce our Year 6 House Captains for the next two terms. Well 

done to the following children for being awarded this role by the staff at our School. 

St Patrick – Ellen & Arthur      St George – Savannah & Leo 

St David – Finley & Jacob      St Andrew – Lucy & Charlie  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

D 

St Sampson’s Stars! 

A big well done to all our stars of the week - Lighting up Life and Learning 

Bees – Olivia & Leo   Butterflies – Matilda & Orla 

1AN – Dulcie & Oliver  1CJ – Maggie & Dotty 

2H – Peter & Harper     2B - Jan & Tyler 

3L – Alice & Charlie   3R – George & Paisley 

4C – Eloise & Scarlett   4T – Noah & Imogen 

5O – Ahmed & Imogen  5S – Eddie & Viola  

6B – Charlie & Calisi 

 

It has been too cold for our guinea pigs to play outside this week, so they have enjoyed their warm 

run in the Lower School library and been lovingly looked after by 4C. The rest of us, however, have 

wrapped up and enjoyed the dry weather at last! 

Don’t forget that the FSSA have their Krispy Kreme doughnut sale after school tomorrow, on the 

bottom playground. Doughnuts will be £1.           Jennifer Bayne 

 

                                              

  

 

 

Notice from Cricklade Bloomers 

 

Families are invited to join Cricklade Bloomers for 

Snowdrop planting in the Millennium Wood on: 

Wednesday, 14th February 10am – 11:30am 

Everyone is welcome; please wear gloves and wellies! 

FSSA Bags2School 

Our next Bags2School clothing collection 

on Thursday 23rd January. Please bring 

any bags of unwanted clothes and shoes to 

the school reception, or put them directly 

underneath the parent waiting shelter on 

23rd before school. 

 

http://www.st-sampsons.wilts.sch.uk/
http://www.trophies-and-engraving.co.uk/school/sb015.html

